Mary Curran

From:

finoff@dublincity.ie

Sent:

Thursday 2 March 2023 14:31

Cc:

Kathy Quinn; Cllr Seamas McGrattan

Subject:

Clarification to email of 28th February Re Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund

Attachments:

Supporting Detail Ballymun.docx; Social Regeneration 2023.pdf

Dear Minister,

I refer to my email of 28th February, with letter from Cllr. McGrattan, regarding the Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund. Please find attached a detailed list of the groups (Supporting Detail Document) benefitting from the fund for clarification purposes.

Please note that the Áit Linn group (mentioned in the Order attached) has been taken over by the Peter McVerry Trust and therefore this group does not appear in the Supporting Detail Document.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, | Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie